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Memorandum to Council 

Memo 
2018-M-007 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Sewer Repairs at Post Office 

Agenda Date: January 25 2018 

Attachments: N/A 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
This memorandum is for information purposes only 
 

  To be received for information and discussion 
OR 

 To recommend that:  
  
 

 
INFORMATION 
 
Public works would like to inform Council that we had a sewer leak at the Post Office.  After finding the 
Sewer Shut Off we found where the leak was and that it looked like it had been damaged a bit before 
we got there. The line was split for an half an inch at the spot where it was damaged before, so we cut 
the split out and then thawed the line which was frozen from 4’ from the building to the sewer shut off 
across the street going north. 
 
Ray and Sons thawed the line to the sewer shut off across the street and we repaired it, tested it for 
leaks (all was good) insulated and buried it that night, OCWA was there to assist us. 
 
Once again I cannot predict where it froze first due to the shut off being across the road from the 
residence, but would like to let the owner know who pays for what? Our policy states that the home 
owner pays from the shut off to their residence, but like the water lines on Springgarden that Council 
was recently informed about, the shut off is across the road from the property. 
 
   
Prepared by:              Reviewed by: 

Barry Turcotte  Public Works Superintendent Elaine Gunnell, Municipal Clerk  
                            Name, Position                                                                Name, Position 

On behalf of:  n/a 
      Name of committee if applicable 
 

 

x 

 

x 


